
Welcome back for the start of our Spring Term. We hope you all had a relaxing 

and fun-filled break. We would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year!  

Mrs Caroline McLucas and the Nursery Team 

Parent Toy Library 

Our toy library will open this term. It will be 

in the cloakroom. Please talk to a member of 

nursery staff for more information. 

PE 

This term we will be starting PE lessons on Wednesdays. No separate kit is 

needed, however on this day please dress your child in tracksuit bottoms or 

leggings and a t-shirt. No tights, trousers or skirts on this day. Children will 

need to remove and put on their own socks and shoes, so keep practising! 

Homework 

We will be sending home Learning Activity Ideas related to the topic or book 

of the week. This is part of our transition programme so children become used 

to working with parents. Remember! There are still many ways in which you can 

help your child at home. Playing, speaking, listening and reading to your child 

are very important activities and can improve children’s learning.  

Our topics this term are: 

Favourite stories and 

Rhymes, followed by,  

Minibeasts and growth. 

Important Reminders 

 Session times are 8:30-11:30am and 12:30-3:30pm 

 Please make sure your child is appropriately dressed for the weather 

 Check trays daily for any letters / communication 

 Bikes, scooters and pushchairs cannot be left outside nursery 

 Please send in items for our ‘WOW Board’ (photographs  or momentos of 

‘WOW’ moments in your child’s life) 

 We are a ‘Healthy School’ and do not allow children to share sweets or cakes on 

their birthday. They can bring in fruit or non food items such as pencils, etc 

 Please read to your child every day.  

This term, Reading Books will be changed on Thursdays 


